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Phoenix Natural Gas Limited (PNGL) recently applied for license extensions to supply gas to the towns of Saintfield and Whitehead.  The Utility Regulator has issued PNGL with a letter to inform them that we are minded to approve the extensions, subject to a number of changes to their proposals to make the extensions economic, and following public consultations. 

